
November 27, 2023 
 
Welcome back! It was great to see all the students in school today. I hope and pray each of you had 
a blessed Thanksgiving. Our RCA students collected almost 1000 non-perishable food items and 
donated them to the RBC Food Pantry. All the food collected was given away to families in need. 
The food pantry thanked everyone who generously gave to the Thanksgiving food drive.  
 
LC6 was the winning class to collect the most items. They will get to wear jeans for a week and 
have a pizza party! Mr. Dan will contact the LC6 parents to share more information.  
 
Today we only have about 4.5 weeks of school days left of the 2nd quarter. Parents, please 
encourage your child to stay on task by meeting their daily goals. Mid-quarter progress reports will 
be sent home on the week of December 11th. The December scripture memorization is due this 
Friday, December 8.  
 
Honor Roll Field Trips     LC1 and LC2 are going to Crowes Nest Farm on Friday.  LC 3 is 
rescheduling their field trip from the bad weather day. Mrs. Jeanette will send out information after 
the field trip is confirmed.  
 
Bastrop Christmas Parade!     Last year the Bastrop Christmas Parade was a lot of fun, and this 
year we look forward to being in it again. Thank you to Chelsea Kirks for taking the lead in this! The 
Parade is on December 9. We will send out more information in the coming days.   
 
Pizza Hut Fundraiser     This is a win-win fundraiser. You don’t have to cook and the school earns 
20%. You can order online or in person. Students will have a flyer to take home and there will be a 
digital flyer attached to this email. Please see the flyer for instructions. Don’t forget to share it with 
your family and friends!! 
 
 
Have a great week, 
 
JR Regalado   


